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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 
We are at the end of September already! The time has flown by, but it has been amazing to see the fantastic work the chil-
dren are producing. The displays around school are also starting to look great, so we will get some pictures of these on the 
website for you to enjoy. 

 Unfortunately, you will have seen that we have still been offering a reduced menu due to problems caused by our build-
ing work. We are REALLY hoping that this will be resolved next week and that we will be able to go back to our normal 
menu choices. Thank you all for your patience and HUGE thanks to our kitchen staff as this has caused them a lot more 
work. 

We are planning for our first parents’ evening of the year on October 19th and 20th. We will be holding these on Zoom (as 
we know that some parents preferred this!). We will be sending letters out soon, so please keep your eyes open for those. 

A massive thank you for all of your support with clubs. The children (and staff!) have been working really hard, and we 
hope that they are enjoying attending. Please do continue to support us and ensure your child attends every week, and 
that you collect them promptly at 4:30pm. 

As the weather gets chillier, please remember to send your child to school with a coat each day. PLEASE make sure it has 
your child’s name clearly written in it as then we can make sure they get it back if it gets lost. 

Have a lovely weekend! 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

5L—100% attendance! 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Speech and Language—Extra Support 

This year, our school is buying in extra speech and language therapy from East London NHS Foundation Trust. The speech 
and language therapist will be in one day a week working in classrooms and with teachers and teaching assistants. 

 All children may work with her at times. School may ask her to observe your child so that she can provide school-based 
recommendations. If you would not like for this to happen, please let the school staff know. 

If you have concerns about your child’s speech, language or communication, please speak with school staff in the first in-
stance. If there is a need to work one-to-one with your child or to carry out further assessment, you will receive a letter to 

request your permission.  

The therapist would then make contact with you either before or after assessment. 



AM—Aafiyah                         PM—Christella 

RDR—Sophie                          RM—Zane          

RMC—Mia                               RC—Scarlett                   

1K—Nafis                                1I—Mia                 

1L—Teddy                              1SN—Arthur          

2W—Amara                           2S—Bence      

2R—Luca                                 2M—Laham               

3B—Joshua                            3G—Anay                 

3H—Phoebe                           3L—Amelia               

4C—Scarlett                            4N—Shemai            

4K— Zain                                 4A—Dawood         

5C—Zara                                  5B—Nikol         

5T—Olamide                           5L—Waqiah              

6H—Martin                              6C—Inayah   

6U—Marcus                             6B—Lola                     

LST—Raiyeed                             

Pupil of the Week 

Childcare Services— Breakfast Club and 6 O’clock Club 

We know how hard every parent works and understand that sometimes it 

may be complicated to drop off and pick up the children considering your 

working schedule. We are here to support you and would like to remind 

you all of the childcare services that we provide.  

Breakfast Club runs between 7:45AM—8:30AM Monday to Friday  at a 

charge of £0.80 per session. The children are provided with breakfast and 

various activities for a great start to the day. Please note that you can 

drop your child off without pre-booking or paying on the day; the bill is 

automatically sent at the end of the week via SchoolMoney. 

6 O’clock Club  runs between 3:30PM—6:00PM Monday to Friday at a 

charge of £10 per session. The children are provided with a snack and 

various fun activities as well as help with their homework. Please note 

this is an invite only club  therefore, before attending, a contract needs to 

collected and signed  from the main office. Bookings need to be made the 

Friday  prior to the week you wish your child to attend, via SchoolMoney. 

Please feel free to contact the school office via StudyBugs if you require 

further information.  

Lovisa 1K 

For always sharing and being kind 

to her friends 

 

 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

 

Choir Club 

A new club for years 4, 5 and 6 will be starting this week 

on Tuesdays, taking place after school from 3:30 to 4:30. 

If your child is interested in joining, they should return the 

reply slip at the bottom of the letter they were given to 

the office or class teacher. 

If you do not have the letter, 

please message us on 

StudyBugs for a copy. 


